New Plymouth Irrigation Workshop
MONDAY
15 April 2019
5:00 P.M.
New Plymouth City Council Chambers

On the 15" of April 2019, the New Plymouth City Council irrigation workshop was called to order at 5:00 PM by Mayor Beth
Earles. Council members Tom Hoppell, Bill Warnke, Rick York and Eileen Balcer were in attendance.

Staff members in attendance were City Attorney Daniel Chadwick, City Clerk Danielle Painter, Public Works Superintendent
Beau Ziemer, and Deputy Clerk Alishia Elliott.

No guests were present.
Irrigation Discussion

The council discussed the current irrigation goals and steps to take moving forward. The council discussed different options
of creating an irrigation ordinance and establishing rates.

Adjournment
Councilman Warnke moved to adjourn the irrigation workshop. The motion was seconded by Councilman Hoppell.

Motion carried.
The meeting adjourned at 6:02 P.M.

Approve: Attest:

Beth Earles, Mayor Alishia Elliott, Deputy Clerk



